
From: Oldroyd, Shelby Q.
To: Seeger, Mark; Vaessin, Harald
Cc: Daniels, Charles
Subject: Molecular Genetics 4700
Date: Thursday, September 14, 2017 11:32:00 AM

Dear Professors Seeger and Vaessin,
 
On Friday, September 8, the Natural and Mathematical Sciences Panel of the ASC Curriculum
Committee reviewed a new course proposal for Molecular Genetics 4700.
 
The Panel unanimously approved the request with two contingencies:

·         The exclusions for the course are unclear. Please rephrase them to provide more clarity:
o   If a student receives a C- in either 5607 or 5608, they are included in the group that is

automatically excluded and in the group that requires permission of instructor to
enroll. Please rephrase this to eliminate the overlap in the exclusion.

o   Will a student who takes both 5607 and 5608 and receives a high grade in one and a
low grade in the other be excluded from taking 4700?

·         Please specify the grading scale for the course. There is no official OSU grading scale.

I will return Molecular Genetics 4700 to the department queue via curriculum.osu.edu in order to
address the Panel’s requests.
 
Should you have any questions about the feedback of the Panel, please feel free to contact Charles
Daniels (faculty Chair of the NMS Panel; cc’d on this e-mail), or me.
 
Best wishes,
Shelby
 
 
Shelby Oldroyd
Curriculum and Assessment Assistant
College of Arts and Sciences
154E Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-292-6248
http://asccas.osu.edu
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